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Objectives

Pursuant to § 17-19a-204, we analyzed the financial records and internal controls of 
Protective Services. Our purpose was to verify the accuracy and completeness of selected 
financial records and to assess compliance with certain internal controls that are key to 
good financial management. We also sought to identify areas of material risk. 

Conclusion

The Salt Lake County Protective Services Division has put into place key internal 

controls for managing public funds, safeguarding public assets, and payroll reporting. We 

found no violations of Countywide policies.

The Protective Services Division is a part of the Salt Lake County Sheriff's Office and is 

located at 2001 S. State St., in Salt Lake City. Protective Services provides a transition 

between law enforcement authority, prisoner management, government security, and 

public service.

Background

Our examination period covered up to twelve months ending January 30, 2013.  In 
addition to reviewing financial records, we reviewed and examined current practices 
through observation.  Sampling of daily cash deposits, where applicable, was performed 
to assess compliance with Countywide policy and standard business and internal control 
practices.

· Change fund
· Petty Cash and Imprest Accounts
· Cash Receipting 
· Cash Depositing
· Credit / Debit Card 
· Capital and Controlled Assets and Software Inventory
· Financial Computer Controls
· Purchasing Card Use
· Payroll Practices

Scope

Our work included a formal examination of financial records related to the following key 
internal controls, to the degree applicable:


